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June 26, 2018








Dear Parents/Guardians:

We would like to welcome you and your child to the Second Grade at P.S. 132.  We are looking forward to working together and ensuring educational success for you and your child.  In order to accomplish this goal, your son/daughter will need certain supplies.  Please purchase them over the summer vacation and have him/her bring them to school on Wednesday, September 5, 2018.  Thank you. 
Supply List

6 Marble Notebooks 


6 pocket folders 


1 pack of wide ruled loose-leaf paper



1 pad of yellow lined paper (8 ½ x 11in with holes)



3 Elmer’s glue sticks



1 large soft pencil case with zipper



1 pencil sharpener with cover 



1 box of Crayola Colored Pencils



1 box of Crayola Crayons (24 pack)



1 pair of safety scissors 



1 pack of Expo dry erase markers



3 boxes of Ticonderoga #2 pencils (sharpened)


2 boxes of Kleenex tissues



2 rolls of Bounty paper towels



1 small pump soap



3 Containers of Clorox/Lysol wipes

2 boxes of gallon Ziploc bags

1 box sandwich size Ziploc bags



1 pack of 8 ½ x 11 in copy paper (for classroom printer)



1 sock (to use for dry erase board)


Please label all supplies with your child’s full name and class.  Have a happy and healthy summer.










Sincerely,










The 2nd Grade Teachers

